
NEWS-CLIPS TITLE & LINKS FOR THE MONTH (Except *) Sep 18 to Oct 16 2024 
(*) Not in normal date range   (**) A difficult article to digest that has little local news impact but may be interesting to some 

Disclaimer: It appears that news sources have increasingly become biased in their publications. So, although 

informative, the readers should do their own fact checks before making decisions based on the list below. 
 

North Shore sewage debacle has Metro Vancouver rethinking approach to Iona replacement project 
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/north-shore-sewage-metro-vancouver-iona-replacement-project 
 

Here’s how to rent an e-cargo bike for free in North Vancouver 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/how-to-rent-an-e-cargo-bike-in-north-vancouver-9541635 
 

Increase B.C. short-term rental fines to $3,000 daily [from current $500] , UBCM says 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/increase-bc-short-term-rental-fines-to-3000-daily-ubcm-says-9545307 
 

Canada must speed up progress to hit its 2030 emissions target: report 
https://globalnews.ca/news/10763808/carbon-emissions-cuts-targets-canada-report/ 
 

North Shore Wastewater Treatment Plant Program Timeline 
https://metrovancouver.org/services/liquid-waste/north-shore-wastewater-treatment-plant-program-timeline 
 

Doctor calls for changes after patient's $700 ultrasound quote 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/breast-ultrasound-fee-model-1.7327431 
 

Metro Vancouver board chair responds to developers seeking relief from fee hikes 
https://www.biv.com/news/real-estate/metro-vancouver-board-chair-responds-to-developers-seeking-relief-
from-fee-hikes-9545828 
 

UBCM: Rustad doubles down on Conservative platform, accuses Eby of spreading 'misinformation' 
https://www.westernstandard.news/news/ubcm-rustad-doubles-down-on-conservative-platform-accuses-
eby-of-spreading-misinformation/58029 
 

UBCM: Rustad vows to shut down Vancouver's first indoor supervised drug inhalation site 
https://www.westernstandard.news/news/ubcm-rustad-vows-to-shut-down-vancouvers-first-indoor-
supervised-drug-inhalation-site/58010 
 

UBCM: Rustad says NDP will 'bankrupt BC' after Eby hints at increasing carbon tax on 'big polluters' 
https://www.westernstandard.news/news/ubcm-rustad-says-ndp-will-bankrupt-bc-after-eby-hints-at-
increasing-carbon-tax-on-big-polluters/58002 
 

Orphaned bear cubs motion rejected by B.C. municipalities 
https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/orphaned-bear-cubs-motion-rejected-by-bc-municipalities-9553157 
 

The issue isn't the carbon tax — it's climate change 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/climate-change-carbon-tax-poilievre-singh-1.7329954 
 

(*) If Canada axed its carbon tax — and rebates — this is how different households would gain or lose - Dec 5 2023 
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/calgary/axe-the-tax-and-carbon-rebate-how-canada-households-affected-1.7046905 
"A clear majority of households do receive rebates that are larger than the carbon taxes they pay for." 

"If we got rid of the carbon tax and the rebate," Tombe said, "then this would harm a much larger fraction of 
lower- and middle-income households than it would higher-income households." 
 

American conservative activist says defeating wokeism about following model  [paywalled] 
https://www.westernstandard.news/alberta/american-conservative-activist-says-defeating-wokeism-about-following-model/58044 
 

Saturday marks official start of Oct. 19 BC election 
https://westcoaststandard.ca/saturday-marks-official-start-of-oct-19-bc-election/58042  
 
 

B.C.'s private power sector heats up with Hydro's call for energy 
https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/bc-hydro-private-power-energy 
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Canada may reach 2030 emissions goal without unpopular carbon tax 
https://www.reuters.com/sustainability/climate-energy/canada-may-reach-2030-emissions-goal-without-
unpopular-carbon-tax-2024-09-19/ 
 

What are noise cameras? Why some B.C. cities want to give them a try 
https://vancouversun.com/news/noise-cameras-bc-cities 
 

Lonsdale Energy Corporation proposes new Sewer Heat Recovery Plant 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/lonsdale-energy-corporation-proposes-new-sewer-heat-recovery-plant/ 
 

David Eby’s plan will deliver 300,000 middle-class homes: BC NDP 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/david-ebys-plan-will-deliver-300000-middle-class-homes-bc-ndp/ 
 

North Vancouver utility taps raw sewage to heat homes 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-utility-taps-raw-sewage-to-heat-homes-9547750 
 

Baldrey: The 2024 B.C. election is underway. Get your scorecards ready 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-the-2024-bc-election-is-underway-get-your-scorecards-ready-9560367 
 

District of West Vancouver North Shore Wastewater Treatment Plant Cost Recovery Plan 
https://westvancouver.ca/news/district-west-vancouver-north-shore-wastewater-treatment-plant-cost-recovery-plan 
 

North Shore Wastewater Treatment Plant: West Van council plans new levy 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/north-shore-wastewater-treatment-plant-west-van-council-plans-new-levy/  
 

Kirk LaPointe: Finally a positive development in North Shore sewage plant saga 
https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/kirk-lapointe-finally-a-positive-development-in-north-shore-sewage-plant-saga-9567427 
 

What Works: Local Government Measures for Sustaining and Expanding the Supply of Purpose-Built Rental Housing. 
Municipal Measures for Sustaining and Expanding the Supply of Purpose-Built Rental Housing 

https://metrovancouver.org/services/regional-planning/Documents/municipal-measures%20for-sustaining-
expanding-supply-rental-housing.PDF  
https://subscription.metrovancouver.org/sites/regionalplanning/default.aspx?jg=c5b54f48-ba37-4eac-95e3-
70b2ecaa2c18&eg=460bb06d-c656-4b77-8e43-5457ba1dde94&lg=71d66614-b7ae-47c2-b944-
7691cc9f7822&ltp=c 
 

North Vancouver councillor sounds alarm on traffic change near Ironworkers Bridge 
https://www.nsnews.com/in-the-community/north-vancouver-councillor-sounds-alarm-on-traffic-change-
near-ironworkers-bridge-9573959 
 

NDP unveil plan to subsidize 25,000 new homes across B.C. 
https://www.nsnews.com/real-estate/ndp-unveil-plan-to-subsidize-25000-new-homes-across-bc-9572656 
 

MOTI blindsides Seymour residents with abrupt decision to alter Main Street lanes 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/moti-blindsides-seymour-residents-with-abrupt-decision-to-alter-main-street-lanes/ 
 

Grouse Grind closing four weeks for maintenance and upgrade work 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/grouse-grind-closing-four-weeks-for-maintenance-and-upgrade-work-

9602188 
 

Province pauses plans for North Vancouver lane changes following public uproar 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/province-pauses-plans-for-north-vancouver-lane-changes-following-

public-uproar-9599672 
 

CBC.ca: Why B.C.’s new hydro dam likely won’t meet demand for power 

https://www.cbc.ca/player/play/video/9.6523619 
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Housing is a complex issue Contributed  

https://www.castanet.net/news/Letters/509735/Housing-is-a-complex-issue 
 

North Vancouver mayors join calls for increased transit spending ahead of election 

https://vancouver.citynews.ca/video/2024/10/01/north-vancouver-mayors-join-calls-for-increased-transit-

spending-ahead-of-election/ 
 

What would you do to spruce up the Lynn Valley Village plaza? 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/what-would-you-do-to-spruce-up-the-lynn-valley-village-plaza-9609693 
 

Why Only Climate Tech Cash Can Help Avoid Catastrophe 

https://www.bnnbloomberg.ca/investing/commodities/2024/10/02/why-only-climate-tech-cash-can-help-avoid-catastrophe/ 
 

John Rustad vows to end ICBC’s monopoly, allow competition 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/john-rustad-vows-to-end-icbcs-monopoly-allow-competition/ 
 

Competition Bureau obtains court order to investigate Canadian Real Estate Association 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/competition-bureau-obtains-court-order-to-investigate-canadian-real-estate-association/ 
 

Thinks our elections not fair 

https://www.castanet.net/news/Letters/509586/Thinks-our-elections-not-fair 
 

Rustad will launch investigation into North Vancouver’s $3B wastewater treatment boondoggle 

https://voiceonline.com/rustad-will-launch-investigation-into-north-vancouvers-3b-wastewater-treatment-boondoggle/ 
 

Construction firms, builders join developers in tussle over fee hikes for new homes 
https://vancouversun.com/news/vancouver-construction-firms-builders-join-developers-in-tussle-over-fee-hikes-for-new-homes 
 

BC NDP promise to build UBC SkyTrain, rail service to Fraser Valley and Whistler 
https://dailyhive.com/vancouver/bc-ndp-transportation-platform-skytrain-commuter-rail 
 

Green Hydrogen Hype Fades as High Costs Force Projects to Retreat 

https://gcaptain.com/green-hydrogen-hype-fades-as-high-costs-force-projects-to-retreat/ 
 

Rock slide near North Vancouver's Cleveland Dam threatens Capilano River 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/rock-slide-near-north-vancouvers-cleveland-dam-threatens-capilano-river-9616755 
 

'We're going all in': NDP leader says it's important to try bold policies to tackle complex issues 
https://www.nsnews.com/2024-bc-votes/were-going-all-in-ndp-leader-says-its-important-to-try-bold-policies-to-tackle-complex-issues-9618077 
 

Is a powerful earthquake likely to occur in Metro Vancouver soon? 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/powerful-earthquake-vancouver-possible-october-2024-9614678  
 

Vancouver area rattled by earthquake again 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/vancouver-area-rattled-by-earthquake-again/ 
 

uOttawa, CHEO and OPH extend monitoring of viruses in wastewater to 2025 

https://ottawa.ctvnews.ca/uottawa-cheo-and-oph-extend-monitoring-of-viruses-in-wastewater-to-2025-1.7062600 
 

Canada’s carbon tax is popular, innovative and helps save the planet but now it faces the axe 

https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2024/oct/05/canadas-carbon-tax-is-popular-innovative-and-

helps-save-the-planet-but-now-it-faces-the-axe 
 

Boom! Two more military explosives detonated near North Vancouver trails 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/boom-two-more-military-explosives-detonated-near-north-vancouver-trails-9616379 
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What would you do to spruce up the Lynn Valley Village plaza? 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/what-would-you-do-to-spruce-up-the-lynn-valley-village-plaza-9609693 
 

Conservatives and NDP tussle on Ironworkers Bridge replacement 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/conservatives-and-ndp-tussle-on-ironworkers-bridge-replacement-9611252 
 

Many restaurants now selling for half their pre-pandemic value 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/many-restaurants-now-selling-for-half-their-pre-pandemic-value-9583793 
 

Burnaby agrees to stop criticizing Trans Mountain publicly; gets $20M for public safety 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/burnaby-agrees-to-stop-criticizing-trans-mountain-publicly-gets-20m-

for-public-safety-9602975 
 

Editorial: The stakes are high in this election and our civic duty is greater 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-the-stakes-are-high-in-this-election-and-our-civic-duty-is-greater-9583101 
 

Baldrey: How 'federal Liberals and orphaned Greens' may decide the 2024 B.C. election 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-how-federal-liberals-and-orphaned-greens-may-decide-the-

2024-bc-election-9590217 
 

The 'last mile problem' in real estate: What it means and why it matters 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/the-last-mile-problem-in-real-estate-what-it-means-and-why-it-matters-9577108 
 

Here's a running list of all-candidate meetings on the North Shore 

https://www.nsnews.com/2024-bc-votes/north-shore-all-candidates-meetings-9571826 
 

Opinion: The case for free transit for B.C. teens 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/free-transit-for-bc-teens-inclusive-safe-public-transit-systems-crackdowns-9582041 
 

West Vancouver opens door to deferring wastewater plant cost overruns 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/west-vancouver-opens-door-to-deferring-wastewater-plant-cost-

overruns-9584557 
 

B.C. NDP have most women candidates, B.C. Conservatives the fewest 

https://www.nsnews.com/2024-bc-votes/bc-ndp-have-most-women-candidates-bc-conservatives-the-fewest-9617725 
 

Holiday Inn North Vancouver proposes lounge licence change, extending patio hours 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/holiday-inn-north-vancouver-proposes-lounge-licence-change-extending-patio-hours/ 
 

BC Conservatives commit to building a new Ironworkers Memorial Bridge 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bc-conservatives-commit-to-building-a-new-ironworkers-memorial-bridge/ 
 

BC Conservatives vow to ban homeless encampments, enforce drug-free supportive housing 

https://dailyhive.com/vancouver/bc-conservatives-ban-encampments-supportive-housing 
 

Baldrey: Best premier? Time for change? Questions that'll determine the 2024 B.C. election 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-best-premier-time-for-change-questions-thatll-determine-the-

2024-bc-election-9624750 
 

Canada's budget watchdog re-ran the numbers on the carbon tax — here's what it found 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/politics/pbo-carbon-tax-1.7348421 
 

Sara Eftekhar: “Why I’m seeking your vote for West Vancouver-Capilano” 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/sara-eftekhar-why-im-seeking-your-vote-for-west-vancouver-capilano/ 
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Karin Kirkpatrick: “We need a true centrist option in BC elections” 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/karin-kirkpatrick-we-need-a-true-centrist-option-in-bc-elections/ 

PBO report confirms carbon tax costs outweigh rebates for Canadians 
https://www.westernstandard.news/news/pbo-report-confirms-carbon-tax-costs-outweigh-rebates-for-canadians/58524 
 

Watch: Tired of having his fence bashed down, North Van man builds a 'bear door' 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/watch-tired-of-having-his-fence-bashed-down-north-van-man-builds-a-bear-door-9642191 
 

North Vancouver-Seymour candidates square off in debate 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/north-vancouver-seymour-candidates-square-off-in-debate-9644264 
 

AI is here to stay — including in health care. Here's what to ask your doctor 

https://www.nsnews.com/bc-news/ai-is-here-to-stay-including-in-health-care-heres-what-to-ask-your-doctor-9645919 
 

BC NDP to fund a new respite centre on the North Shore 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bc-ndp-to-fund-a-new-respite-centre-on-the-north-shore/ 
 

(*) Want to remove a tree? CNV has a new tree bylaw [from April 7 2022] 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/want-to-remove-a-tree-cnv-has-a-new-tree-bylaw/ 
 

Development fees vary hugely across Metro Vancouver, study finds 

https://vancouversun.com/news/local-news/metro-vancouver-development-fees-vary-hugely-study-finds 
 

New housing projects in Metro Vancouver face rising tide of steep fees 

https://dailyhive.com/vancouver/metro-vancouver-dccs-accs-building-development-fees 
 

(*) Our Living Standards Framework [released in 2021 by New Zealand] 
https://www.treasury.govt.nz/information-and-services/nz-economy/higher-living-standards/our-living-standards-framework 
 

Hydrogen plant a no-go as Fortescue unplugs from Prince George plan 
https://www.princegeorgecitizen.com/local-news/hydrogen-plant-a-no-go-as-fortescue-unplugs-from-prince-george-plan-9650288 
 

Capilano River Level and Flow data 

https://metrovancouver.org/services/water/seymour-and-capilano-river-levels 
 

Don’t demolish progress on housing policy in B.C. 

https://www.theglobeandmail.com/opinion/editorials/article-dont-demolish-progress-on-housing-policy-in-bc 
 

Rob Shaw: Rustad stands firm after latest candidate controversy engulfs Conservatives 

https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/rob-shaw-rustad-stands-firm-after-the-latest-candidate-

controversy-engulfs-conservatives-9647235 
 

Metro Vancouver mayors call for B.C. leaders to prioritize transit 

https://vancouver.citynews.ca/2024/10/11/bc-election-transit-metro-vancouver-mayors/ 
 

(*)Transit’s Looming Fiscal Cliff: How Bad is it and What Can We Do? [April 7, 2023] 

https://transitcenter.org/transits-fiscal-cliff-why-we-need-a-new-funding-paradigm/ 
 

Councillors Lisa Muri and Jim Hanson want better tree protection policy in North Vancouver district 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/councillors-lisa-muri-and-jim-hanson-want-better-tree-protection-

policy-in-north-vancouver-district/ 
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MORGAN: There can be no reconciliation without truth 

https://www.westernstandard.news/opinion/morgan-there-can-be-no-reconciliation-without-truth/58332 
 

Opinion: Truth and Reconciliation is a journey of healing together 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/opinion-truth-and-reconciliation-is-a-journey-of-healing-together-9561982  
 

thePodcast: Why the North Shore sewage plant scandal is a B.C.-wide issue [Oct 6 2024] 

https://open.substack.com/pub/bobmackin/p/thepodcast-why-the-north-shore-

sewage?r=196mbf&utm_campaign=post&utm_medium=web 
 

Caroline Elliott: Why BC Liberal/United supporters need to vote Conservative on Oct. 19 

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/caroline-elliott-why-bc-liberal-united-supporters-need-to-vote-conservative-on-oct-19 
 

Parents issue plea to end the use of portables at B.C. schools 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/parents-plea-end-portables-1.7349237 
 

BC politicians are failing our kids by not building enough schools and not funding portables 

https://www.tiktok.com/@mor10web/video/7424260058516557062 
 

A big fire at a lab near Atlanta spewed chemicals into the air. Here’s what we know 

https://www.vox.com/climate/374950/georgia-chemical-plant-fire-biolab-conyers-atlanta-chlorine 
 

B.C. Election: NDP promise $500M to provide bus rapid transit to North Shore 

https://vancouversun.com/news/bc-election-2024-ndp-promise-500m-to-provide-bus-rapid-transit-to-north-shore 
 

Comment: What does a 'common sense' approach to climate change look like? 

https://www.timescolonist.com/opinion/comment-what-does-a-common-sense-approach-to-climate-change-look-like-9586268 
 

Community group urges MLA candidates to reveal stance on North Shore Wastewater Plant 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/community-group-urges-mla-candidates-to-reveal-stance-on-north-shore-wastewater-plant/ 
 

Competition Bureau obtains court order to investigate Canadian Real Estate Association 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/competition-bureau-obtains-court-order-to-investigate-canadian-real-estate-association/ 
 

Georgia chemical plant fire forces over 90K residents to shelter in place 

https://globalnews.ca/news/10786606/georgia-chemical-plant-fire-conyers/ 
 

Green Hydrogen Hype Fades as High Costs Force Projects to Retreat  

https://gcaptain.com/green-hydrogen-hype-fades-as-high-costs-force-projects-to-retreat/ 
 

‘I can’t help it if politicians are weak:’ How the Liberals fumbled Canada’s most effective climate plan 

https://www.thestar.com/opinion/contributors/i-can-t-help-it-if-politicians-are-weak-how-the-liberals-

fumbled-canada-s/article_d52481b0-7b67-11ef-be73-ab42e67ed999.html 
 

Metro Vancouver Developers Link Arms, Take Aim At DCC Increases 

https://storeys.com/metro-vancouver-dcc-increases-developer-letters/ 
 

Metro Vancouver taxes expected to jump 10 per cent next year 

https://vancouversun.com/news/metro-vancouver-taxes-rise-10-per-cent-2025 
 

North Vancouver lane realignment on pause following public outcry 

https://vancouver.citynews.ca/2024/09/28/north-vancouver-lane-realignment-iron-workers-bridge/ 
 

Opinion: The taxman is coming for our homes 

https://financialpost.com/opinion/taxman-coming-for-our-homes 
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Rob Shaw: On housing affordability, BC Conservatives and NDP offer two very different solutions 

https://www.biv.com/news/commentary/rob-shaw-on-housing-affordability-bc-conservatives-and-ndp-offer-

two-very-different-solutions-9582591 
 

Thousands told to stay home a day after chemical plant fire sent a plume containing chlorine high into the air 

https://www.cnn.com/2024/09/29/us/rockdale-county-biolab-fire-georgia/index.html 
 

‘Unlimited growth is an illusion’: Scientists urge fossil fuels phase down as Earth at tipping point 

https://www.euronews.com/green/2024/10/09/unlimited-growth-is-an-illusion-scientists-urge-fossil-fuels-

phase-down-as-earth-at-tippin 
 

(*) 72% of people globally support fossil fuel phaseout - but one Eastern European country is against it 

https://www.euronews.com/green/2024/06/20/72-of-people-globally-support-fossil-fuel-phaseout-but-one-

eastern-european-country-is-aga 
 

NP View: October's provincial elections are a chance to vote for common sense 

https://nationalpost.com/opinion/octobers-provincial-elections-are-a-chance-to-vote-for-common-sense 
 

Key moments from the B.C. party leaders' debate 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/bc-party-leaders-debate-1.7345528 
 

(*) NDP spending spree pushes B.C. deficit even higher — with no end in sight [Sep 10, 2024] 

https://vancouversun.com/opinion/columnists/ndp-spending-spree-pushes-bc-deficit-even-higher-with-no-end-in-sight 
 

The Troubling Far-Right Content on BC Conservatives’ Social Media 

https://thetyee.ca/News/2024/09/25/Troubling-Far-Right-Content-BC-Conservatives/ 
 

Why your brain could be the next frontier of data privacy 

https://www.cbc.ca/radio/asithappens/canada-neural-privacy-1.7346520 
 

BC Conservatives will investigate North Shore Wastewater Treatment Plant fiasco: John Rustad 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bc-conservatives-will-investigate-north-shore-wastewater-treatment-

plant-fiasco-john-rustad/ 
 

BC NDP candidates promise new rapid transit line to North Shore 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/bc-ndp-candidates-promise-new-rapid-transit-line-to-north-shore/ 
 

Trees and land absorbed almost no CO2 last year. Is nature’s carbon sink failing? 

https://www.theguardian.com/environment/2024/oct/14/nature-carbon-sink-collapse-global-heating-

models-emissions-targets-evidence-aoe 
 

Letter: Gaudreau tragedy should spur critical discussion on cyclist safety 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/letter-gaudreau-tragedy-should-spur-critical-discussion-on-cyclist-safety-9643578 
 

Opinion: LRT remains the best option for North Shore rapid transit 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/opinion-lrt-remains-the-best-option-for-north-shore-rapid-transit-9643033 
 

Living costs have outpaced incomes for bottom 40% of families as inequality hits record 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/living-costs-have-outpaced-incomes-for-bottom-40-of-families-as-

inequality-hits-record-9647814 
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The price of appointing an executor of your estate 

https://www.castanet.net/news/The-Last-Word/509013/The-price-of-appointing-an-executor-of-your-estate 
 

(*) Chemtrade Chlorine Plant – Assessing the Risks [June 2024] 

https://blueridgeca.org/chemtrade-chlorine-plant-assessing-the-risks/ 
 

Eby pledges $1,000 annual tax cut for BC families 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/eby-pledges-1000-annual-tax-cut-for-bc-families/ 
 

Jamie Sarkonak: The slippery slope reality of criminalizing residential school 'denialism 
https://nationalpost.com/opinion/jamie-sarkonak-the-slippery-slope-reality-of-criminalizing-residential-school-denialism 
 

‘Verge of collapse’: Abbotsford surgeon says hospital conditions are ‘unsafe’ 

https://globalnews.ca/news/10776683/verge-of-collapse-abbotsford-surgeon-hospital-conditions/ 
 

Editorial: Revitalization of Indigenous culture is something for all to celebrate 

https://www.nsnews.com/opinion/editorial-revitalization-of-indigenous-culture-is-something-for-all-to-celebrate-9567426 
 

Here's a running list of all-candidate meetings on the North Shore 

https://www.nsnews.com/2024-bc-votes/north-shore-all-candidates-meetings-9571826#google_vignette 
 

BC Conservatives will not 'shut down' drug consumption sites after all 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-conservatives-will-not-shut-down-drug-consumption-sites-after-all-9584798 
 

North Vancouver residents upset over losing lane to bridge traffic 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/british-columbia/north-vancouver-lane-change-1.7336664 
 

End electric vehicle charging fees, B.C. tribunal tells strata 

https://www.vancouverisawesome.com/highlights/end-electric-vehicle-charging-fees-bc-tribunal-tells-strata-9583274 
 

Posthaste: Capital gains tax breaks in the crosshairs in housing affordability report 

https://financialpost.com/news/capital-gains-tax-breaks-crosshairs-housing-affordability-report 
 

Basement-free buildings are better for the future climate 

https://www.cbc.ca/news/science/basement-climate-1.7334854 
 

(*) Restrictive Covenants in British Columbia: A Complete Guide [handy] 

https://www.strawhomes.com/restrictive-covenant/ 
 

'Shocking' report claims pending transit cuts will cost $1,000/household: Mayors' Council 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/shocking-report-claims-pending-transit-cuts-will-cost-1000person-

mayors-council-9578481 

AI could ‘take control’ and ‘make us irrelevant’ as it advances, Nobel Prize winner warns 

https://globalnews.ca/news/10811125/artificial-intelligence-threat-geoffrey-hinton/ 
 

(*)  How many new trees would we need to offset our carbon emissions? [Jan 5 2024] 

https://climate.mit.edu/ask-mit/how-many-new-trees-would-we-need-offset-our-carbon-emissions 
 

(*) 6 reasons why mass tree-planting to offset emissions makes no sense [March 22 2023] 

https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/6-reasons-why-mass-tree-planting-offset-emissions-tarryn-giebelmann/ 

Vancouver to speed up permits for multiplex units 

https://www.northshoredailypost.com/vancouver-to-speed-up-permits-for-multiplex-units/ 
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Don Bell, MLA Jordan Sturdy endorse Karin Kirkpatrick for West Vancouver-Capilano 
https://www.northshoredailypost.com/don-bell-mla-jordan-sturdy-endorse-karin-kirkpatrick-for-west-vancouver-capilano/ 
 

B.C. Votes 2024: A Q&A with North Vancouver-Seymour's candidates 

https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/bc-votes-2024-a-qa-with-north-vancouver-seymours-candidates-9662129 
 

BC Conservatives unveil plan for more spending than NDP to 2027, bigger growth estimate 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/bc-conservatives-unveil-plan-for-more-spending-than-ndp-to-2027-

bigger-growth-estimate-9661569 
 

Baldrey: Final (and some random) thoughts on the 2024 B.C. election 
https://www.nsnews.com/local-news/baldrey-final-and-some-random-thoughts-on-the-2024-bc-election-9659182#google_vignette 
 

Survey finds vaccine skepticism rising in B.C. 

https://www.nsnews.com/economy-law-politics/survey-finds-vaccine-skepticism-rising-in-bc-9658633 
 

Column: B.C. election candidates must prioritize watershed security to reduce flood risk 

https://www.nsnews.com/highlights/column-bc-election-candidates-must-prioritize-watershed-security-to-
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